


Send Registration Form electronically 
no later than September 30, to: 

Grand Guardian Kori Radloff 
and copied to NebBOTY@outlook.com 

Bethel of the Year Letter of Intent 

Our Bethel will participate in the 2023-24 Bethel of the Year program. As Bethel 
Guardian, I and/or other Council member(s) will work with the Honored Queens of the fall 
and spring terms to assist them, as necessary, in planning their terms using this program 
and aiming to create even greater sisterhood, camaraderie, leadership growth, learning 
experiences and fun memories for our members. 

Date: ____ _ 

Bethel# ____ City: ___________________ _

Bethel Guardian's Printed Name: 

Bethel Guardian's Signature: __________________ _ 

Address: 

Phone: 

Email: 
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